AMVETS Post 2000 990 St. Hwy 163 Ft. Plain, NY. 13339

July 22,2017

Dear Sheriff Richard Devlin,

I would like to express my personal appreciation to you and your team for all your time and effort both before and during the actual run. Your dedication and attention to detail assured that all involved were safe during this 140+ mile run. There is no way we could have accomplished this without your help.

I actually rode in the lead car all three days and greeted the Gold Star Family members present. My contact with the Gold Star Families tore at my heart, not only to hear their stories but to feel their appreciation of "OUR" efforts. We have made many important contacts and hope to assist some of these families with the healing process.

We are dropping off a tray of homemade cookies from the Ladies Auxiliary of AMVETS Post 2000 as a small token of our appreciation.

Thanks again for all you do and your dedication to the safety of the public in general every day you are on duty. There is in development a new flag, sponsored by the Honor and Remember team aimed at honoring those fallen men and women in other fields of service such as police, fire fighters, and EMT's. I look forward to the actual introduction of the new flag. Stay tuned to the Honor and Remember website for further information.

Sincerely yours, Kate Greene Ladies Auxiliary